
Celebrity  News:  Is  Lindsay
Lohan Pregnant?

By Meghan Fitzgerald

Lindsay  Lohan  wrote  on  Twitter,  “Its  official.
Pregnant…” People reports that if the tweet by Lohan was an
April Fool’s joke, it sure was a late one, as she posted the
sly tweet after midnight. Rumors surfaced of a baby with beau,
Avi Snow. If this wasn’t a joke, Lohan has an interesting life
ahead of her. Having to serve 90 days in a rehab center under
lock and key. Ordered to undergo psychotherapy and community
service.  Too bad she tweeted on Tuesday how it was just a
April Fool’s joke.

What are some creative ways to announce your pregnancy via
social media?

https://cupidspulse.com/47393/indsay-lohan-pregnant/
https://cupidspulse.com/47393/indsay-lohan-pregnant/
http://www.people.com/people/article/0,,20687391,00.html


Cupid’s Advice:

With social media so strongly present in our world today, why
wouldn’t you want to creatively announce your pregnancy over
it?  Almost  everyone  is  on  it.  Even  people  you  wouldn’t
suspect: grandmothers, priests. There are so many quirky ways
to tell your inner and outer circle that you and your mate are
expecting. Cupid has some more advice:

1. Picture of sonogram: On Facebook, Twitter, Tumblr, any
other social media you may have, there are an unlimited number
of options to announce your pregnancy. A little quirky and
creative one is to post a picture of your sonogram. Your
positive pregnancy test will also suffice. Unless your social
media  audience  is  naive  and  oblivious,  they’ll  get
the  message   And  think  it  is  completely  adorable!

2. Facebook photo album: There are a couple different ways you
can approach a addition to your photo albums on Facebook. You
can post a picture of a bun in the oven, get it? If you
already have children, they could wear a big brother or big
sister shirt. Post a picture on your album of a Baby on Board
sign. Take a picture of you and your mate with a sign, “We’re
expecting!”

3. Change status: Update a status on social media implying
your pregnancy. Some clever ones: “My doctor just advised me
not to drink, smoke, or lift heavy objects for the next 9
months.” “Team Pink!” “Team Blue!” “We’re expanding our home!”
“Bring it on morning sickness!” “Now eating for two!” All of
these are simple and easy ways to tell your friends and family
that you and your partner are expecting a child!

Did you announce your pregnancy through social media? Explain
below!


